
Rodney Local Board 
Outcomes of Deputations/Presentations and Public Forum 

20 July 2017 

Presenter/Topic Purpose/Issue Outcome 

Health Link North Health Link North The local board were interested to hear of the activities from Health 
Link North representatives. The local board will consider whether they 
want a local board member to attend regular meetings of Health Link 

North.  
Jeff Jowsey – criterium cycle 
track at Green Road, Dairy 

Flat 

Jeff Jowsey outlined a proposal for a 
criterium cycle track at council owned 

land at Green Road, Dairy Flat 

The land at Green Road, Dairy Flat was purchased by the legacy Rodney 
District Council with a view to utilising it for a future sport ground/park. 

The land is currently administered by Panuku Development Auckland 
and there are a number of leases on the property, some of these leases to 
such groups as North Shore Model Aero Club and Silverdale Pony Club. 
There are currently no plans for comprehensive development of the site 
for sporting purposes. Such development is anticipated in the future and 

will involve liaison with the public, stakeholder groups and other 
neighbouring local boards etc.  

Charles Wedd Removal of clean fill Mr Wedd spoke about clean fills and the importance of these facilities 
contributing to Auckland’s growth. 

 
 
 
 
 
 



 
15 June 2017 

Presenter/Topic Purpose/Issue Outcome 

Snells Beach to Warkworth 
Walkway 

Representatives from the Snells Beach 
Residents and Ratepayers Association 

Walkway Subcommittee were in 
attendance to seek support from the 

local board for a grant for developing 
the Hamatana to Grange Street 
walkway/cycleway section, in 

particular for funds towards fencing 
and track laying. 

The local board were interested to hear from the Snells Beach Residents 
and Ratepayers Association Walkway Subcommittee. The local board is 

supportive of the walkway/cycleway in principal but as it relates to 
funding application relate to the improvement of a council asset, current 

financial policy requires that this project proceed via a procurement 
process and not a grant. The local board have recommended that 

relevant staff work with the applicant to further this initiative via that 
process.  

 


